Bangladesh OHS Links – Selected Media Articles & Reports

February – March 2017

Basic Information

International Labor Organization; Occupational safety and health country profile – Bangladesh:

http://www.ilo.org/safework/countries/asia/bangladesh/lang--en/index.htm

International Labor Organization webpage: "Toward a safer garment industry in Bangladesh," updated frequently:

http://www.ilo.org/global/about-the-ilo/activities/all/safer-garment-industry-in-bangladesh/lang--en/index.htm

ILO-IFC Better Work; SME Occupational Safety and Health Toolkit – Bangladesh: http://bangladesh.smetoolkit.org/south-asia/en/content/en/53241/Occupational-Health-and-Safety

EU-OSHA, "Promoting occupational safety and health through the supply chain; Literature review (2012):

https://osha.europa.eu/en/publications/literature_reviews/promoting-occupational-safety-and-health-through-the-supply-chain/view

Business & Human Rights Resource Centre – Bangladesh http://business-humanrights.org/bangladesh-0

Weekly newsletter with key articles from the Bangladesh media published by WRAP – Worldwide Responsible Accredited Production http://www.wrapcompliance.org/en/home

Maclean's magazine (2013) "What does that \$14 shirt really cost?" http://www.macleans.ca/economy/business/what-does-that-14-shirt-really-cost/

Selected Articles and Reports

Major reports

"Bangladesh: Statutory and recorded wage and monetary income levels," Fair Labor Association research chart, August 2016:

http://www.fairlabor.org/sites/default/files/bangladesh benchmarks and charts 080216.pdf

"Breakthrough in Bangladesh as unionists and garment workers are freed following international pressure," IndustriALL union, February 23, 2017:

 $\underline{\text{http://www.industriall-union.org/bangladeshi-unionists-and-garment-workers-freed-following-international-pressure}$

"Major developments in Bangladesh labour crackdown – Important first step taken however crisis not resolved," Clean Clothes Campaign, February 24, 2017: https://cleanclothes.org/news/2017/02/24/major-developments-in-bangladesh-labour-crackdown

"Retailers finally take part in apparel summit," The Daily Star (Dhaka), February 26, 2017:

http://www.thedailystar.net/business/retailers-finally-take-part-apparel-summit-1367377

"Report examines grim Bangladesh leather trade, links to West," Martha Mendoza and Julhas Alam, Associated Press, March 25, 2017:

https://www.apnews.com/57003bedd3ae4e3e9d1633cf50effc31/Report-examines-grim-Bangladesh-leather-trade,-links-to-West

"Western brands respond to report on Bangladesh tanneries," Associated Press, March 24, 2017:

https://www.washingtonpost.com/national/energy-environment/western-brands-respond-to-report-on-bangladesh-tanneries/2017/03/24/56bdddce-109b-11e7-aa57-2ca1b05c41b8 story.html?utm term=.fc20ff35397f

"Bangladesh's billion-dollar leather industry has a problem with child labor and toxic chemicals," Justin Kenny, PBS News Hour, March 29, 2017: http://www.pbs.org/newshour/rundown/bangladesh-leather-factories-child-labor-pollution/

News from the International Labor Organization

Website: http://www.ilo.org/dhaka/lang--en/index.htm

"Campaign launched to boost workplace safety in RMG sector," March 30, 2017: http://ilo.org/dhaka/Whatwedo/Eventsandmeetings/WCMS 549671/lang--en/index.htm

"Celebrating International Women's Day," March 8, 2017: http://ilo.org/dhaka/Whatwedo/Eventsandmeetings/WCMS 547312/lang--en/index.htm

"OSH Newsletter published by Bangladesh Employers Federation," March 7, 2017: http://ilo.org/dhaka/Whatwedo/Publications/WCMS 546560/lang--en/index.htm

"Women in Asia: High contribution, little rewards," March 1, 2017: http://ilo.org/asia/info/public/newsitems/WCMS 545923/lang--en/index.htm

News from the **Bangladesh Accord**

Website: http://bangladeshaccord.org

Video introducing the Accord and the Accord Safety Committee Program, March 2017: http://bangladeshaccord.org

News from the Alliance for Bangladesh Worker Safety

Website: http://www.bangladeshworkersafety.org

Alliance statement in support of Tripartite Agreement," February 28, 2017: http://www.bangladeshworkersafety.org/en/424-alliance-statement-in-support-of-tripartite-agreement

"Six Alliance factories achieve substantial CAP completion; operations suspended in seven others," March 6, 2017:

http://www.bangladeshworkersafety.org/en/426-six-alliance-factories-achieve-substantial-cap-completion-operations-suspended-in-seven-others

Earlier Articles and Reports

"Occupational Health Hazards Among Workers of Garment Factories in Dhaka City, Bangladesh," NR Khan, et al., Journal of Dhaka Medical College, Vol. 24., No. 1, pp. 36-43, 2015:

http://www.banglajol.info/index.php/JDMC/article/viewFile/29560/19824

"Towards improving factory working conditions in developing countries: An empirical analysis of Bangladesh Ready-Made Garment factories," Susan Goldstein, et al., January 20, 2017:

http://www.darden.virginia.edu/uploadedFiles/Towards%20Improving%20Factory%20Working%20Conditions%20in%20Developing%20Countries_Goldstein%20Liu%20Mishra%20and%20Sinha.pdf

February 2017 articles and reports

"Bangladesh government, factory owners shun growing concern over apparel sector," The Fashion Law, February 7, 2017:

http://www.thefashionlaw.com/home/bangladesh-government-factory-owners-shungrowing-concerns-of-apparel-sector

"Apparel: The downside in going digital," Innovation Forum, February 16, 2017: https://innovation-forum.co.uk/analysis.php?s=apparel-the-downside-in-going-digital

"Bangladesh Bank inks deal for remediating RMG industry," fibre2fashion, February 16, 2017:

http://www.fibre2fashion.com/news/apparel-announcement-news/bangladesh-bank-inks-deal-for-remediating-rmg-industry-204117-newsdetails.htm

"Bangladesh exporters want duty-free access to US, Brazil," fibre2fashion, February 22, 2017.

http://www.fibre2fashion.com/news/textiles-import-export-news/bangladesh-exporters-want-duty-free-access-to-us-brazil-204239-newsdetails.htm

"In Unprecedented Action, Leading Retailers Withdraw from Bangladesh Garment Industry's Annual Showcase Event" 4 labor rights organizations, February 22, 2017: http://laborrights.org/releases/unprecedented-action-leading-retailers-withdraw-bangladesh-garment-industry's-annual

"Govt to help settle cases over Ashulia labour unrest," Ibrahim Hossain Ovi, Dhaka Tribune, February 23, 2017:

 $\underline{\text{http://www.dhakatribune.com/business/2017/02/23/govt-help-settle-cases-ashulia-labour-unrest/}$

"NGOs, unregistered trade unions barred in RMG industry: State Minister," bdnews24.com, February 24, 2017:

http://bdnews24.com/business/2017/02/24/ngos-unregistered-trade-unions-barred-in-rmg-industry-state-minister

"Lens: A glimpse of the workers who make your clothes," John Otis, New York Times, February 28, 2017:

https://lens.blogs.nytimes.com/2017/02/28/a-glimpse-of-the-workers-who-make-your-clothes/

March 2017 articles and reports

"Prevalence and risk factors of depression among garment workers in Bangladesh," Taylor Jennelle Fitch, et al., International Journal of Social Psychiatry, March 2017: https://www.researchgate.net/publication/314198626 Prevalence and risk factors of depression among garment workers in Bangladesh

"154 tanneries asked to pay Tk30.85cr as fines," New Age Bangladesh (Dhaka), March 3, 2017:

http://www.newagebd.net/article/10336/154-tanneries-asked-to-pay-tk-3085cr-as-fines

Supreme Court: BGMEA building must go," Ashif Islamd Shaon, Dhaka Tribune, March 6, 2017:

http://www.dhakatribune.com/bangladesh/court/2017/03/05/50516/

"Mass industrial slaughter is a legacy of exploitative global manufacturing," John Smith, TruthOut, March 9, 2017:

http://www.truth-out.org/opinion/item/39770-mass-industrial-slaughter-is-an-ignominious-legacy-of-exploitative-global-manufacturing

"Corporate responsibility: The chains that bind," Alexandra Dobson, IOSH Magazine (UK), March 13, 2017:

https://www.ioshmagazine.com/article/chains-bind

"Bombing foiled after lull in Bangladesh attacks end," Julfikar Ali Manik, New York Times, March 17, 2017:

https://www.nytimes.com/2017/03/17/world/asia/bangladesh-bombing-islamic-state.html

"EU warns Bangladesh of GSP suspension over labour rights," Ibrahim Hossain Ovi, Dhaka Tribune, March 24, 20-17:

http://www.dhakatribune.com/bangladesh/2017/03/24/eu-warns-bangladesh-gsp-suspension-labour-rights/

"Benefits package dispute: 11 hurt as RMG workers clash with police," The Daily Star (Dhaka), March 24, 2017:

http://www.thedailystar.net/backpage/benefits-package-11-hurt-rmg-workers-clash-police-1380733

"Attack on police checkpoint [at international airport] in Bangladesh kills only bomber," Julfikar Ali Manik, New York Times, March 24, 2017:

https://www.nytimes.com/2017/03/24/world/asia/dhaka-bangladesh-suicide-bomber.html

"Apparel sector progress too slow in Bangladesh, says EU," Innovation Forum (UK), March 30, 2017:

https://innovation-forum.co.uk/analysis.php?s=apparel-sector-progress-too-slow-in-bangladesh-says-eu

"Bangladesh bank heist was 'state-sponsored': U.S. official," Reuters, March 29, 2017: https://www.nytimes.com/reuters/2017/03/29/business/29reuters-cyber-heist-philippines.html? r=0

Related Global Supply Chain Issues

"The human rights responsibilities of business in a changing world; How companies across the globe are addressing key areas of human rights," Viegeo Eiris Rating, February 2017:

http://www.vigeo-eiris.com/wp-content/uploads/2017/02/2202_HRT-DETAILED-VERSION-finalL.pdf

"Saving the world, one meaningless buzzword at a time; How corporations, activists, and politicians turned the language of human rights into meaningless babble," Michael Hobbes, Foreign Policy, March 2, 2017:

http://foreignpolicy.com/2017/02/21/saving-the-world-one-meaningless-buzzword-at-a-time-human-rights/

"Do leather workers matter? Violating labour rights and environmental norms in India's leather production," India Committee of the Netherlands, March 2017: http://www.indianet.nl/pdf/DoLeatherWorkersMatter.pdf

"The horror of modern-day slavery in India's brick kilns," Aarthi Gunnunouri, Equal Times, March 10, 2017:

https://www.equaltimes.org/the-horror-of-modern-day-slavery?lang=en#.WNcCtBiZNjc

Compiled by Garrett Brown, April 2, 2017